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Director- General of Health
Ministry of Health

PO Box 5013

Wellington 6145

This return is emailed to: tobacco@moh.govt.nz

Attention: Jane Chambers
Manager Tobacco Control Programme.

Re: Tobacco Return for 2017
Dear Madam

In response to the above request, please find details of tobacco products
imported in New Zealand between 1/1/17 to 31/12/17.

We import “Juicy Blunts” brand of smoking products. It contains 0.325 ounces
of tobacco per box. Each box contains 25 retail units.

Total number of Juicy Blunts imported 22,500
Total quantity of units sold (per box) 1,133
Total weight of tobacco sold 1.08 kg
The RRP for each product $ 4.00

Should you require any further information, please contact me.

Best regards

Lightyears Ahead Limited

o

Sally Hopperstad
Accountant
Email: sally@lightyears.co.nz
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133 Molesworth
Street
PO Box 5013
Wellington 6140
New Zealand
T+64 4 496 2000
Matthew Wielenga
Director

Lightyears Ahead Ltd
PO Box 303 183
North Harbour
AUCKLAND 0751

Dear Mr Wielenga

Tobacco Returns and Reports for 2017

| am writing to you on the understanding that you may need to file a tobacco return for the
2017 calendar year pursuant to section 35 of the Smoke-free Environments Act 1990 [the
Act].

Section 35(1) of the Act requires every manufacturer or importer of tobacco products who
sells tobacco to file tobacco returns and reports for each calendar year with the Director-
General of Health by 31 January of the following year. Failure to supply such returns and
reports is a breach of section 36(11) of the Act, the maximum fine for which is $10,000.

If you did not sell tobacco products in 2017 you do not have to file a return, but please let the
Ministry of Health know as soon as possible.

What information is required?

The Act sets out the various matters that you need to include in your return (sections 33 to
35), and Schedules 5 and 6 of the Smoke-free Environments Regulations 2007 [the
Regulations] set out the format for these returns and reports. You can view the Act and the
Regulations at http://www.legislation.govt.nz/

The reports and returns will be published on the Ministry of Health website as set out in
Section 35(2)(a) of the Act.

When and how to provide the information

The reports and returns for 2017 are due by 31 January 2018. For ease of collation we
would like to receive the data in an editable electronic format. We do not require hard copies.
Your report can be sent to tobacco@moh.govt.nz .

If you have any questions about the above information, please email tobacco@moh.govt.nz .

Yours sincerely

Jane Chambers

Manager

Tobacco Control Programme
Ministry of Health



